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Tuesday 11th January 2022 
 
Dear Parents, 

 

RE: RSE (Relationships and Sex Education) Update [Reception – Y6] 
 

Some of you may be aware that from September 2020 RSE (Relationships and Sex Education) became 

compulsory for all children in Primary Schools in England. The plan is to teach these lessons each year 

during the spring term. 

 

Viewing materials and our RSE policy 

 It is important that parents are given the opportunity to view the materials we will be using. 

As these are physical books…etc we are unable to show them virtually.  

 We have set a-side Monday 17th January 2022 for parents to view the Reception – Y6 RSE 

materials. These will be placed outside on the Main Entrance and Mrs Wilkins will be around 

for each ‘viewing session’ just in case there are any questions. Below is also the link to our RSE 

policy for parents to read at their leisure as well.  

 There are two slots available  

o 9:00am – 9:30am 

o 3:00pm – 3:30pm 

 RSE Policy 

 

 

Thanks for your continued support and as always do take care, 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Wilkins 

Lead for Well-Being 

Head Teacher: Mr G Mills BA Hons (QTS), NPQH 

 

http://www.swindonvillage.co.uk/Uploads/SVPS/Policies/Relationship%20and%20Sex%20Education%20-%20RSE%20Policy%202021-2022.pdf

